
The Grange School,
Staverton Road,

Daventry,
Northamptonshire.

NN11 4HW.

25/05/2023

Dear parents, carers and children,

We hope you are all as excited as we are to be going to the Isle of Wight on Monday 5th of June.

I am writing to inform you of a couple of changes to the itinerary and kit list.

On the morning of Thursday 8th June, we will now be visiting Sandown beach instead of doing the
Tennyson Downs walk. Our tour operator felt this activity would be better suited for our children. When we
go to the beach, we would like to let the children paddle in the sea. The children will not be swimming in
the sea and will remain dressed whilst they paddle. For us to be able to allow your child to paddle in the
sea, we will need your written permission. When you bring your child to school on the Monday morning,
there will be a form for you to sign to either give or withdraw consent for this activity. Please could you also
pack your child a hand towel in a carrier bag so they can dry their feet after visiting the beach?

I have been informed by the tour operator this evening that the children will all need to bring a sleeping
bag with them. Please accept my apologies for the late notice of this information. I had previously checked
with them and they had told me that all bedding was provided. I have now been told that the children will
only be provided with an undersheet and pillow. I have expressed my disappointment on your behalf and
have told them that I am extremely unhappy with the pressure they may have put on you to sort this at short
notice. If this is going to cause a problem for you or if you have any other queries or concerns, please feel
free to email me (mrs.wagg@thegrangeschooldaventry.net)

I have attached an amended version of the parent booklet to this form and have highlighted the changes in
yellow.

I am looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 5th June.

Kind regards,
Elaine Wagg
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